
NORTHGATE BLVD
STOREFRONT IMPROVEMENT 
GRANT PROGRAM

Open to for-profit businesses
operating in a building with street
frontage on Northgate Blvd, the grant
program will fund up to $15,000 in
exterior enhancements with the goal
of improving the physical appearance
of commercial storefronts.

Eligible activities include, but are not limited to: 

Apply by Aug. 16
Exterior painting including murals

Installation of new facade elements including
signs, awnings, canopies, lighting, windows,
entrance doors, stucco, siding, tile, or stone
accents
Removal of boarded windows, security
bars, dilapidated signs, awnings, and other
exterior clutter
Restoration of original architectural features

Questions? Please email smallbusiness@cityofsacramento.org


